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Exciting 'Readers Junction' Book Fair at The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W) 

(Grades Pre-Nursery to IX) 
 

Dear Parent, 

 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

 

In the words of Dr. Seuss, 'The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, 

the more places you'll go.' Engaging in leisure reading not only fosters imagination and creativity but also 

enhances cognitive skills and vocabulary. It's a pleasure we aim to cultivate in our children, as it lays the 

foundation for a lifelong love of learning. 

 
We invite you to join us to our 'Readers’ Junction' - an enriching reading fair brought to you by Scholastic India, 

happening at The Millennium School, Greater Noida (West) from Thursday, 23rd to Saturday, 25th of May 

2024. 

 
 

Book Browsing for Grades Pre-Nursery – IX 

 

Dates: 23rd & 24th May 2024 

Venue: School Cafeteria (Lower Ground Floor) 

 

Children will engage in an exciting 'Book Browsing' experience, featuring: 

 

 Exploring captivating new books. 

 Engaging in creative colouring activities. 

 Participating in fun reading exercises. 

 Puzzle competition. 

 Lucky Draws where children can win Books/prizes. 

 Assured Gifts with every Purchase above Rs. 750. 

 An opportunity to win fabulous prizes. 

 

Please take note of the following: 

 

 Students from Grades I-IX will receive a Book Wish List to curate their preferences. 

 We highly recommend purchasing the selected books on Saturday, 25th May 2024. 

 

Your steadfast support plays a vital role in shaping the bright future of our students. 

Warm Regards, 

 
Dr. Himani Tyagi 

Principal 


